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We enjoyed wearing our denim to school last week to support Jeans for Genes day, even if it was a 

bit hot for trousers! We raised a super £278.12 for this great charity. Thank you. 

The weather has turned a little now and we having a mixture of eating our packed lunches in the 

classroom and taking turns sharing the playground spaces. From next week, some classes will be 

eating their lunches at tables in the two halls. Each class will be kept apart from each other and 

tables and chairs will be wiped down between classes. It is our aim to offer a hot menu from after 

half term. We will keep you informed of these plans as they evolve in line with guidance.  

Thank you, as always, for your continued support at this time.   Jennifer Bayne 

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Kingfishers – Sophie & Lauren   Puffins – Sophia & Lydia      Woodpeckers – Brooke & Holly 

2/3C – Oliver & Peyton  2/3L – Bailey & Jack  2/3S – Alfie & Matilda 

4/5O – Mary & Benji  4/5R – Ella & Jack   4/5W – Jenson & Caique 

6B – Samuel & Amelie 6J – Kai & Poppy 

 

JukeBox – an exciting music opportunity! 

Wiltshire Music Connect presents ‘JukeBox’, a new type of music-making opportunity for musicians 

aged 8-18 of any level, welcoming all instruments and abilities. 

We will inspire you to improve your music skills and, by exploring different styles of music, learn how 

to creatively apply those music skills when you play together as a group. 

 Discover new pieces of music through a mixture of music notation and learning by ear 

 Get creative with more improvised and memorised music 

 Perform music to suit your level of playing 

 Explore styles from jazz to classical, musical theatre to pop 

This will start as a virtual experience during October half term 2020, when you will get the chance to 

participate in a virtual recording, and 1-1 tutoring slots will be available online during the week. 

To find out more, or to book a place for October half term visit https://jukeboxmusicclub.org.uk   

Mrs James 
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